[image: image2]
[image: image2]

Monday, 22 June 2015
Dear Parents and Carers,

If your child needs a salbutamol inhaler at home, we must have one in school for him/her.  If they use a spacer at home, we will also need a spare one of these in school.
Please fill out the slip below to state whether your child uses an inhaler and return to us as soon as possible.
Many Thanks,
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
Salbutamol Inhaler Slip
My child ____________________________ does/does not* have an inhaler at home with/without* a spacer. *please indicate
(  I will send a spare inhaler (and spacer) into school

(  There is already an inhaler (and spacer) in school

(please tick one)
Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer
Contact number _______________________
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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